INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM CoPY

From Headquarters GREENOCK -
London C.C. GLASGOW

Our Ref. TSG/H/3686 Your Ref.
E.S. "MOANA ROA" Conversion to Date

Hydrographic Survey Ship (L.R.
No, 5237969).

Subject

With reference to your memorsndum of the 15th September,
and the plans forwarded to you from the Hecords Centre
on bhe 18th September, it is thought well to forward
copiaes of the correspondence covering the approval of
these plans. Accordingly, copies of the following
correspondence are enclosed.

Burness Corlett letter 7th June 1974.

TSG/SHIP reply 2nd July 1974.

Burness Corlett letters 2nd July 1974,
Burness Corlett letter 19th July 19574.
TSG/SHIP reply 2nd August 1974.

It is noted that the above ship is not now classed with
the Society and, for record purposes, I shall be glad
to learn the basis of the Society's involvement in the
conversion to Hydrographic Survey Ship.

\\

for\i\

e Secretary

DCJP/SF
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